
Dear Members of the Joint Interim Committee On Addiction and Community Safety Response, 
 

I am calling on the Legislature to repeal Measure 110 immediately. This is a crisis, and the 
Legislature has the ability to stop it today! 
 

The reality is Oregon has a scourge of highly addictive, lethal drugs pouring into our State, 
leading to the death and destruction of children, families and our communities. It is 
irresponsible, as leaders, to continue down a path that has resulted in Oregon's juvenile 
overdose death rate leading the nation and access to treatment in Oregon tumbling from 
49th in the nation to 50th.  
 

Measure 110 is perpetuating devastating legacies for children, families, and our communities. 
The Legislature should no longer be complacent, there has to be a reset on this self-inflicted 
drug crisis.  Take action, repeal Measure 110- for our children, families and communities in 
Oregon. 
 

Sincerely, 
Keri Lopez 

Deschutes County 
 


